EDEN HISTORICAL SOCIETY, INC.

We continue to work on getting our building ready to open to the public. We would like to at least have it open a few hours a week for people to come into.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to not being able to get people or vendors to set up for Eden Day we had no choice but to cancel the day activities. We were able to have the dance in the evening with a fairly good crowd. Hot dogs, hamburgers and soda were sold at that time. 

We had a Craft Fair in October which brought us in some income. The turnout was down from the year before however. Our thought is to move it to a different location, maybe somewhere else in Lamoille County, seems like Eden is a little far out for that day. 

In late October we were able to get a live Christmas tree donated to us. It was planted in the area near the manger and near our electrical outlet. We put lights on the Manger and the Christmas tree which we did light up.

The biggest thing that happened to us was electricity was put in on the main floor of the building. The front room and adjoining room now have track lights, as well as regular lights in the two side rooms. There are lights on the front side as well as on the back of the building. 

A very special thank-you goes to Wayne’s Electric who was willing to come and give us an estimate and install the lights before cold weather. Our next project is to get someone who can open up the main floor so we can get the heat to the upstairs. 

Special thanks to everyone who has helped us in any way. The Society welcomes anyone to our meetings which are held the last Tuesday of the month. 
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